

Boyce, VA 22620 540.837.1479 540.837.1479 (fax)

info@shenandoahriverkeeper.org www.shenandoahriverkeeper.org

October 17, 2011

Board of Directors

Mac Thornton, Chair SNR Denton

G. Cabell Williams,

Vice Chair Williams & Gallagher LLC

Stan Oaks, Ph.D., Secretary National Institutes of Health (retired)

Linda Collyer, CPA, Treasurer Snyder Cohn

Brent BlackwelderPresident Emeritus, Friends of the Earth

Peter Bross, MD Center for Biologics, FDA

Sally Davidson

Clyde's Restaurant Group

Ken deLaski Vibrant Village Foundation

John GibsonDownriver Canoe Co.

Avis Ogilvy Moore Board Member, Friends of the Earth

Pat Munoz River Network

Christina Nichols Green Jobs Analyst, Energy Consultant

Dan Russell Blue Creek Equity Partners

Michael Senatore Defenders of Wildlife

Andrea Young McLean Capital Ian Jenkins Restronic P.O. Box 25 Jefferson, MD 21755

Dear Ian,

Thank you and the National Capital Pond organization for supporting Shenandoah Riverkeeper with a generous \$500.00 donation. Support from local groups such as yours is important to our work of stopping pollution and restoring clean water in the Shenandoah River and its tributaries.

Please Thank everyone of Notronal Capital Pond for Purgenerous donation!

This year, with our Agricultural Project Manager Alan Lehman's help, we have surveyed over 1,000 farms to identify sites that pollute streams with practices such as cows in the water and feedlots on the riverbanks. We are working with farmers to reform these practices and install measures such as fencing and stream buffers to protect the Shenandoah River. In some of the worse cases, we have filed complaints with the state. In addition, we continue to be vigilant about pollution from construction sites and industrial facilities, and to investigate fish health issues.

Together, we can stop polluters and foster better community awareness of the important water quality issues in the Shenandoah watershed. Call or email us at info@shenandoahriverkeeper.org if you have any questions or concerns we can answer.

Thank you!

Jeff Kelble

Shenandoah Riverkeeper

Donation Date: 05/05/2011

Check #: 1686

Visit our website at www.shenandoahriverkeeper.org to sign-up for our e-news.

Follow us! www.Facebook.com/PotomacRiverkeeper and www.Twitter.com/PotomacRiver



EarthShare # 87828 CFC # 87828 Shenandoah Riverkeeper is sponsored by Potomac Riverkeeper, Inc., a 501(c)3 tax-exempt nonprofit organization. As no goods or services were given in exchange for this donation, it is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law. Potomac Riverkeeper financial records can be made available upon request or online at www.guidestar.org.

Shenandoah Riverkeeper is sponsored by Potomac Riverkeeper, Inc, a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization

